
 
 

Headteacher: Mr L Myers 
Swinemoor Primary School, Burden Road, Beverley, East Yorkshire, HU17 9LW 
Tel: 01482 869247 Email: swinemoor.primary@eastriding.gov.uk www.swinemoorprimary.org.uk  
 
 
 

SWINEMOOR 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday, 10th March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have reached the end of another busy week here in school. The children have been completing Portfolio work, 
which is of a very high standard indeed. I know that you will be very proud of what they have achieved. The staff 
and children are looking forward to showing you their work on Parents’ Evenings during the week commencing 
March 20th. 
 
Unfortunately, the industrial action planned by a large teaching union is still going ahead next week. I must inform 
you that it is highly likely that the whole school will be closed on both Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th 
March. As always, it is extremely difficult to make concrete plans until much nearer the days of the strikes. I will 
write again on Monday to confirm our arrangements here at Swinemoor. I realise that this is very frustrating for 
you and will no doubt cause many problems associated with childcare. Like you, I sincerely hope that this can be 
resolved as quickly as possible. 
 
I hope that you all have a pleasant weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr. L. A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 


